Y. DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN

BAGONG PILIPINAS

DEC 13 2013

SPECIAL ORDER
No. 2023- 569

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZING THE ATTENDANCE OF THE TWO (2) DENR
OFFICIAL AND PERSONNEL IN THE STRATEGIC
COMMUNICATION WORKSHOP OFFERED BY THE
DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

In the interest of the service and as part of the continuing capacity development of
DENR personnel, the following DENR Official and Personnel are hereby authorized to
attend the Strategic Communication Workshop of the Department of Foreign Affairs-
Maritime and Ocean Affairs Office on 13-15 December 2023, at the Manila Diamond Hotel,
Roxas Boulevard, Manila:

Name Position/Designation
Assistant Secretary Marcial C. | Assistant Secretary for
Amaro, Jr. International Affairs
Ms. Jewel B. Labita Project  Development  Officer

V/Chief of Staff, Office of the
Director, Strategic Communication
and Sectoral Initiatives Service

No expenses shall be incurred by the Department relative to the participation of the
above-mentioned official and personnel in the said activity.

The Assistant Secretary for Human Resources, Strategic Communication and Sectoral
Initiatives is authorized to amend this Special Order through a Memorandum in case of
changes and conflict in the event schedule.

The abovementioned official and personnel shall submit an Individual Learning
Report, using the approved format, to the Office of the Undersecretary for Organizational
Transformation and Human Resources, through the DENR-HRDS L&D portal link:
bit.ly/LNDportal, seven (7) days after completion of the course.

This Order takes effect on the dates herein specified.
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